From: Scott Lance

To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. CM20030211
Date: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 2:21:37 PM
To Whom It May Concern:

Please take under consideration the acquisition of Service Electric Cable by Altice be not
approved unless Altice further expands it's cable service area to include all of Frelinghuysen
Township, Warren County and all the surrounding municipalities that have limited access to
high speed cable broadband. We currently only have access to Verizon DSL which is woefully
slow and our Verizon cell service is not much better. As an educator that has been forced due
to Covid 19 to teach exclusively online, cable internet would make our lives so much better
for the delivery of lessons and interaction with students.

Thank you for this consideration.
Respectfully,

Scott Lance

1110 Rt. 519

Newton, NJ 07860
Instructor, Warren County Technical School
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